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2 messages

Seaberry Nachbar <snachbar@carmelunified.org> Tue, Oct 4, 2022 at 11:53 AM

To: CUSD Feedback <feedback@carmelunified.org>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Seaberry Nachbar <snachbar@carmelunified.org>
Date: Tue, Oct 4, 2022 at 9:01 AM

Subject: Districting Maps

To: <feedback@carmeluniifed.org>

Hello,

Thanks for the opportunity to review. These are my thoughts about the maps:

1) CV and Big Sur should be two separate areas, which | think we as the board have already agreed on;

2) I would like to see Cachagua combined with parts of the village to increase the population, | think it makes sense to
have part of the CV village combined into area 5 and part of it incorporated into area 4;

3) As much as possible, I'd like to see Big Sur represented by the people that live there, not in Carmel. Can we cut off
area 3 at Carmel Highlands, or is this still too small a population size?

4) | do not like map 8 because of area 4 which incorporates parts of Cachagua with the mouth of the valley. | think
Cachagua needs to be incorporated with CV;

5) | like maps 9a and 9b, but if we can bring the boundary of area 3 further to the south and not incorporate parts of
Carmel, | would like that better, but | understand that there might not be the right amount of numbers to make it work.
Thanks!

Seaberry

The information contained in this email may be personal and confidential and is intended only for the recipients named
above (and any of the recipient’s authorized designees). If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient of this
message or of any attachments to the message, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and
that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message, including any attachments, is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the original message. Thank
you.

Link to CUSD Nondiscrimination Notice

CUSD Feedback <feedback@carmelunified.org> Tue, Oct 4, 2022 at 12:42 PM

To: Seaberry Nachbar <snachbar@carmelunified.org>
Thank you. Your feedback has been received.

-Carmel Unified School District
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